
 
 

 

 

Cir/001/2023-24                                                                                                                        Date: 15-05-2023 

Dear Parents and students, 

 Greetings from Manipal School! 

We are delighted that you decided to continue your studies for Grade 11 and 12 at Manipal School and 
we will continue to offer you a high-quality learning environment that is innovative, challenging and 
enterprising. Our school Vision, Mission and Guiding Principles continue to lead our work to fully develop 
all students into committed learners. Our supportive staff will help students to foster positive outcomes 
and reach their desired goals.  

We are set to begin the new academic year on May 29,2023 and we will work closely with you for the 
next two years. Here are few pointers for you to make a note of. 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Reopening day for Grade XI students May 29th, 2023 

Student orientation programme May 29th, 2023 

Parent orientation programme May 27th,2023 

 Note: Attendance on reopening day is compulsory. 

 

Transport facility for AY 2023-24 

School bus service in AY 2023-24 can be availed by submitting the request form to the school office by 
May 20, 2023. 

  

 

 

Uniforms/Book Sale for AY 2023-24 

Uniforms measurements (We continue with the same 
uniform for Grade XI)  

Third week of May 2023. 

Book sale Third week of May 2023. 

Note: 
During the monsoons the students will wear black floaters (any brand) and from October they will 
wear black shoes with Ankle-Length white socks. Regular uniform must be worn on all weekdays 
except Wednesday and Friday (sports uniform). 



 

 

School Lunch facility for AY 2023-24 

To continue with the school lunch service in AY 2023-24 students must submit the request form to 
the school office by May 20,2023 

 

Fee Payment 

The first term fee along with the transport fee for the following year can 
be remitted at the school office on 

May 20, 2023  

School timings for Grade XI only: 
* 8.10 am to 1.30pm (All days except Wednesday and Saturday) 
* Wednesday & Saturday timings - 8.10 am to 2.50 pm  
  

Thank you for your continued support and positivity.  We look forward to your support and co-operation 
in the years to come. 

The Management and staff join me as I wish you a fruitful learning year ahead! 

 

Thanking you, 

  

Sd/- Principal 

Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 


